
 

Welcome 
Get Ready to worship 

 
 
Welcome back to in-person worship at Bethel! 
 
 
As we return to worship in the sanctuary, there are a few things you 

should know. 

 

 Masks should be worn at all times while in the church, except 

 while taking communion. 

 Please follow social distancing guidelines, maintaining a six-foot distance between you 

and fellow congregants outside of your household. 

 Video cameras are rolling for at least 20 minutes prior to the service and until the service 

is over. 

 If needed, please use the bathroom in the hallway leading to the sanctuary. 

 Our worship team will be singing at the front of the church to pre-recorded music 

provided by James Pick. In accordance with Washington State requirements for religious 

organizations, congregants are asked not to sing aloud in the church. 

 Individual communion cups and wafers are available to pick up from a table as you are 

checked in at the welcome desk. We will remain in our pews during communion.  First 

peel the clear plastic sleeve to receive communion wafer, and then pull up on the purple 

tab to access the grape juice. Please return the empty cup to the small trash tray located 

on your pew. The ushers will gather them after everyone has been dismissed from the 

sanctuary.  

 The usher will dismiss you one pew at a time staring from the back of the sanctuary. 

entrance/exit (ROCKSOLID access) to the church at the back of the sanctuary. 

 Your offering can be placed in the plate by the door as you exit the church. 

 The church will be sanitized by designated ushers, so please exit the building when you 

are excused by the usher. 

 

Thank you for joining us today! We look forward to seeing you again as 

we move toward increasing our numbers in the months ahead. To make 

reservations to attend, email Tara McCabe at tara.mccabe@hotmail.com or if email is not an 

option for you, please call her at 503-791-6345. 
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